
  

Kiwi Flyer 
2 0 T H  J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 3   0  

H E A D T E A C H E R :   

M I S S  S  R A E B U R N  

Dates for your  

diary: 

25h January—Year 1 

parents assembly at 

2.45pm 

6th– 10th February– 

Children’s Mental Health 

Week 

10th February– Wear Your 

Scarf to School Day 

10th February—Last day 

of term 3 

13th-17th February—

School Holidays 

20th February—First day 

of Term 4 

17th March—Red Nose 

day 

 

 

 

Kiwi News 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have reached the halfway point 
for term 3 and are thankfully past 
‘Blue Monday’. There is a definite sign 
that spring is not far away and lots of 
positive things to celebrate at Kiwi 
School. The children are well into their 
learning routines and are making 
excellent progress with this month’s 
behaviour challenge. It was lovely to 
see lots of parents/carers at the Year 
2 assembly this week– remember its 
Year 1 ‘s turn next Wednesday. I hope 
you all keep safe over the weekend, 
especially whilst this cold snap 
remains.  
 

Miss Susan Raeburn 

School Attendance Award Winners: 

Week commencing: : 16th January 2022 

 Takapuna — 98% 

Well done Takapuna ! 

 

Attendance 
Year 1 Assembly 
Year 1 class assembly will be on Wednesday 26th 

January at 2.45pm. Please come to the school front 

entrance before 2.45pm so we can get you signed in 

and seated in the hall.  



 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 
We will be taking an active part in Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week from Monday 6th February to Friday 10th 

February.  

We will be participating in a range of activities to help us think about our emotional well being and how we can all re-

flect positive values and ethos of our school. To help launch our new PHSE curriculum along side this. We will be holding 

a ‘Wear your scarf to School’ day on Friday 10th February. Children and staff will be wearing their scarves with their 

usual uniform to help reinforce the scarf values and topics of 

Safety 

Caring 

Achievement 

Resilience 

Friendship 

Our well-being ambassadors will be busy that week working with children across the school to raise the profile of good 

mental health 

Road Safety 

This week we held an assembly on road safety we reminded the children of 

some key safety points. 

Here are some of the safety messages we shared with the children. 

If you are riding your bike to school you need to wear a helmet 

Dismount you bicycle and  walk across the road. 

Use the zebra crossing to cross the road.   

Look right, left, right, before stepping out and keep looking and listening all the time. 

Do not assume cars will automatically stop at the Zebra crossing 

Always get out of a car pavement side 

 

We would like to remind all of our school community that we need to work together to keep children safe. We ask that 

adults in the community model good road safety to the children by teaching children to cross at the crossing.  

 

We would also urge you once again to not park dangerously on Hubert Hamilton Road. Please park in a car park and 

walk the children the last few metres to school it is far safer for all involved. We have had a number of families stopping 

dangerously in the road and letting their children out of the car, for safety reasons we ask you not to do this.  

WHATSAPP 
A reminder that Whatsapp has an age 16 rating as it is deemed not safe for younger users. Whatsapp allows lots of op-

portunities for messages from unknown users and is one of the biggest ways in which children become victims of cyber 

bullying.  We take the safeguarding children seriously and ask you to think carefully before allowing your child to access 

age inappropriate apps. More details can be found overleaf from the national online safety campaign 






